IMPORTANT DEBARKATION INFORMATION.

Dear Disney Cruise Line Guest,
Please be advised of the following important debarkation information.

Due to the Disney Wonder's amended itinerary, we will now arrive to San Diego on Thursday, March 19th.
Guests wishing to disembark the vessel may do so during either of the following two debark windows:

Thursday, March 19th from 12pm-2pm or Friday, March 20th from 7am-10am

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Guests will NOT be able to disembark the Disney Wonder outside of the posted times.

Once a Guest disembarks the ship, they will NOT be able to return to the ship.

Luggage assistance will be available for both Thursday and Friday, as will transportation for Guests
with pre-purchased Ground Transfers.

Express Walk Off will be available during either debark window, for those Guests wishing to walk
all of their luggage off the ship with them.

We kindly ask you to make us aware of your disembarkation preference by completing the attached sheet and
returning it to the Guest Services Desk on Deck 3 Midship by 10am on Wednesday, March 18th.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding, as we work to make the disembarkation
process as seamless as possible for you.

The Cast & Crew
Disney Cruise Line




